Join Thousands of Teachers, Students, and Parents
Celebrate Technology in Education
Dear Parent,

We are planning to participate with thousands of other teachers, students and parents in Technology Impact in Education Month, January 2006. Through specific lessons we will invite you and your child to imagine one day without the use of technology. Our class will participate in this event ________.  Please mark your calendars because you will be asked to complete some homework with your child.  We hope that you will reflect on how school was different when you were your child’s age, and assess the impact technology has had in your current daily lives at home, school and work. 

How does technology impact your ability to communicate, work or play?  What are your three favorite uses for technology at home and at work? What would life be like in your child’s school or your home without the access to current technologies including computers, cell phones, handheld devices, the Internet, DVDs, data systems, or e-mail? How does technology impact your child’s ability to achieve? 
Participation in Technology Impact in Education Month can be a quick discussion, or a more comprehensive process of self exploration.  FREE activities and supporting materials are available to you and your children so that you can take a journey through time that examines the impact of technology on our society.

Specific homework and lesson ideas will follow in the next few weeks, but we want you to be prepared for your own homework assignment on during Technology Impact in Education Month. 
Please visit http://www.edtechimpact.com for more information and to gain access to free lessons and activities.
Or contact me at XXX or XXX to talk about how our school is planning to participate.
